

Inspire, Enjoy, Achieve

37 High Road

Cotton End

Bedford

MK45 3AA

01234 740100

office@cottonendprimary.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers of KS2 children

Again we would like to offer children in Otters and Badgers classes the opportunity to access a new and exciting Computing Club on a Thursday after school.

This club will still be delivered by a local IT consultant, Mr Barber and will help the children learn about computing in an inspirational, fun and informative way which explores coding, programming and develops computational thinking.

Spaces for this club are limited to 10 children initially and will be allocated on a first come first served basis, we will need to charge £10 for the 5 weeks. Any children who are not successful in securing a place for this half term will be put on a waiting list for the next half term.

The club will start on Thursday 14^{th} January from 3.30-4.30pm and children will be expected to show commitment to this by attending each week. Please complete the consent slip below and return to school as soon as possible.

Kind regards
Karen Headland
My child would like to attend Computing Club on a Thursday from 3.30-4.30pm and enclose £10 in a named envelope.
I agree to collect my child from school at 4.30pm
SignedParent/Carer
Date